

DHB Board Office

15 Shea Terrace Takapuna, Auckland 0622 Private Bag 93-503, Takapuna North Shore City 0740 Telephone: 09 486 8900 Facsimile: 09 486 8924 www.waitematadhb.govt.nz

3 November 2015

A.D. Tait

fyi-request-3240-60b653d4@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear A.D. Tait

Re: Official Information Act request - male-to-female sexual reassignment

Thank you for your Official Information Act request received 14 October seeking the following of Waitemata District Health Board (DHB):

 I request any information held by this DHB on prospective male-to-female sexual reassignment surgery providers.

In response, I can advise that Waitemata DHB has not had contact with any potential providers of these services and, as such, no information of the nature sought is held by this DHB.

Please be aware that Auckland Regional Sexual Health Service (operated by Auckland DHB) provides a service for the Metro Auckland region (including Waitemata DHB) and is, therefore, more likely to hold any relevant information.

Yours sincerely

Dr Dale Bramley

Chief Executive Officer

Waitemata District Health Board